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March 14, 2016  Project No: 141-21811-00 

Mr. Asit Dey, P.Eng. 
Environmental Engineer 
MANITOBA CONSERVATION AND WATER STEWARDSHIP 
160-123 Main Street 
Winnipeg, MB   R3C 1A5 

Dear Mr. Dey: 

RE: R.M. OF MACDONALD - COMMUNITY OF SANFORD 
WASTEWATER STABILIZATION POND EXPANSION 

 ENVIRONMENT ACT PROPOSAL – FILE No: 1921.10 

This letter intends to address and clarify a paragraph in the EAP regarding the hauling of 
outside septage and wastewater to the Sanford Lagoon. The 4th, 5th and 6th lines in the 
2nd paragraph of Section 3.1, Pg. 5, reads: 

 “This lagoon does not receive truck-hauled septage or wastewater. The Oak 
Bluff Lagoon is the designated municipal lagoon to receive outside truck-hauled 
wastewater and septage.” 

This should read as follows: 

“This lagoon does not receive outside truck-hauled septage or wastewater. The 
Oak Bluff Lagoon is the designated municipal lagoon to receive outside truck-
hauled wastewater and septage.” 

The existing Sanford Lagoon receives truck-hauled wastewater from only the 
Community of Sanford. The Lagoon receives the liquid portion of the wastewater from 
the Community’s low-pressure sewer system via a lift station and forcemain. The solids 
portion of the wastewater collects in septic tanks, which are emptied and hauled to the 
Lagoon once a year during the summer months. 
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Best regards, 

WSP Canada Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 

Dana Bredin, P.Eng. 
Geotechincal / Civil Engineer 
 
cc: Mr.  Daryl Hrehirchuk – CAO, R.M. of Macdonald  

Mr. Grant Baker – Public Works, R.M. of Macdonald 


